
Good evening, Richey Families, 

This is Ms. Snyder, your Assistant Principal with your Weekly Tiger Connection. 

We’ve successfully completed our first month of school!               Throughout August, students have 
been learning classroom and school-wide expectations. Every day they can earn Tiger Tickets for 
being respectful, responsible and safe. Every Friday, Dr. Berryhill and I draw 5 Tiger Tickets from 
each grade level. The lucky students whose tickets are drawn get the chance to win a prize or sign 
up for a fun experience! 

PM1 testing is almost complete. Please reach out to your student’s teacher if you would like to 
know how your child performed. 

Join us for Open House this Thursday, September 5th, from 5:30-7:00 PM!          Feel free to visit 
your child’s classroom anytime during this window. Open House is a great opportunity to tour the 
classroom and see where your child learns. If you’d like to discuss your child’s progress, please sign 
up for a conference with their teacher. 

Fall picture day is Tuesday September 10th.         If the ‘OPT OUT‘ option is selected for ‘Directory 
Information‘ in the Parents’ Bill of Rights on your Parent Portal, your student will NOT be 
photographed. Visit www.strawbridge.net using Code: FM463142 to order pictures ahead of time. 
Picture retakes will take place on Thursday October 24th. 

September is Attendance Awareness Month!              Remember, absences add up quickly. Did you 
know that missing just 2 days of school each month means your child misses 10% of the school 
year? If your child is healthy, please make sure they come to school ready to learn every day. 

As a reminder we do not have school tomorrow, Monday September 2nd.We look forward to another 
great week at Richey Elementary School where we are All Paws In! 

Dr. Berryhill & Ms. Snyder 

https://www.strawbridge.net/

